Letter of Intent for
a cooperation between

the Faculty of Engineering at the University of Debrecen and
the Faculty of Managerial and Technological Engineering
at the University of Oradea

The Faculty of Managerial and Technological Engineering at the University of Oradea
declares the intention to offer courses in the programme of the

Pekar Imre Doctoral School of Mechanical Engineering

established at the Faculty of Engineering University of Debrecen and also to review
doctoral theses and to participate in the work of the doctoral committee.

The Faculty of Managerial and Technological Engineering at the University of Oradea is
ready to receive PhD students from Debrecen so that they can do research in
connection with their thesis if a proper scholarship is assured either by the University of
Debrecen or the University of Oradea and the other conditions of the reception are also
fulfilled.

In each case the cooperation between the Faculty of Managerial and Technological
Engineering at the University of Oradea and the Faculty of Engineering at University of
Debrecen in the programme of the Pekar Imre Doctoral School of Mechanical
Engineering should be carried out on the base of a previous discussion.

The Parties agree that this Letter of Intent is not legally binding and does not contain
any financial commitments, but expresses the intention of the Parties to do their best in
order to make the cooperation contained herein successful and to implement the jointly
determined objectives, the details of which shall be recorded in separate sub-

agreements designed to produce legal effects. \
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